
Prayer Partner Ministry 2017 January 

Thank you for praying for your Prayer Partner on a regular basis. These suggested prayers, based on Bible 

verses, are provided as a helpful guide, but you are welcome and encouraged to pray in your own way as well. 

 

Sunday  Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  Saturday 
1) ___ , give thanks 
to the Lord and pray 
to Him. Tell the 
nations what He has 
done. (1Chronicles 
16:8) 

2) Lord God, let the 
teaching of Christ 
live in ____ richly. I 
pray he/she uses all 
wisdom to teach 
and instruct others 
by singing psalms, 
hymns, and songs 
with thankfulness. 
(Colossians 3:16) 

3) Father, let ___ be 
thankful, because 
he/she has a 
kingdom that 
cannot be shaken. 
He/She should 
worship You in a 
way that pleases 
You with respect 
and fear. (Hebrews 
12:28) 

4) I pray ____ 
knows that God’s 
word is alive and 
working and is 
sharper than a 
double-edged 
sword. It cuts all the 
way into him/her, 
where the soul and 
the spirit are joined. 
(Hebrews 4:12) 

5) Holy Father, as 
___ receives Christ 
Jesus the Lord, let 
him/her continue to 
live in Him. Keeping 
his/her roots deep 
and have a life built 
on You. Keep 
him/her strong in 
faith. (Colossians 
2:6-7) 

6) Lord, open ___’s 
eyes to see the 
miracles in Your 
teachings. (Psalm 
119:18) 
 

7) Teaching God, 
show ____ Your 
word is like a lamp 
for his/her feet and 
a light for his/her 
path. (Psalm 
119:105) 
 

8) Jesus, I pray ___ 
understands You 
have said “I am the 
light of the world. 
The person who 
follows me will 
never live in 
darkness but will 
have the light that 
gives life.” (John 
8:12) 

9) Shepherd Jesus, 
You are the door for 
the sheep. You are 
the door, and the 
person who enters 
through you will be 
saved. Teach _____ 
to understand You 
came to give life in 
all its fullness.  
(John 10:7, 9-10) 

10) Let ___ praise 
the Lord God, 
because He has 
come to help his 
people and has 
given freedom. He 
has given him/her a 
powerful Savior 
from the family of 
David. (Luke 1:68-
70) 

11) Loving Savior, 
teach ____ You 
have said In this 
world he/she will 
have trouble, but be 
brave because You 
have defeated the 
world. (John 16:33) 
 

12) God, lead ___ to 
live in the light, as 
You are in the light, 
he/she can share 
fellowship with 
others. Then the 
blood of Jesus, Your 
Son, cleanses 
him/her from every 
sin. (1 John 1:7) 

13) Holy God, 
Creator of 
everything, let ___ 
hear You say ‘here I 
am! I stand at the 
door and knock. If 
____ hears My 
voice and opens the 
door.’   (Revelation 
3:20) 

14) I pray ___ hears 
the Lord say “I 
myself am the Lord; 
I am the only Savior. 
I myself have 
spoken to you, 
saved you, and told 
you these things.”  
(Isaiah 43:11-12) 

15) I pray for ___, 
when he/she faces 
troubles, he/she 
can find rest in You; 
only You can save 
him/her. (Psalm 
62:1) 
 

16) God, you know 
the plans for ____ 
because You have 
good plans for 
him/her, not plans 
to hurt him/her. 
You give him/her 
hope and a good 
future. (Jeremiah 
29:11) 

17) God says for ___ 
to not be changed 
by this world; 
instead be changed 
within by a new way 
of thinking about 
what is good and 
pleasing to You and 
what is perfect. 
(Romans 12:2) 

18) I pray that ___ 
can want his/her 
words and thoughts 
to please God. Let 
him/her know God 
is his/her Rock, the 
one who saves 
him/her. (Psalm 
19:14)  
 

19) Teach ____ 
patience and to 
wait for Your help. 
Let him/her be 
strong and brave, 
let him/her just wait 
for You. (Psalm 
27:14) 
 

20) Father, give ___ 
the joy of Your 
salvation. Keep 
him/her strong by 
giving him/her a 
willing spirit. (Psalm 
51:12) 
 

21) Loving God, lead 
____ to want to do 
what You want. 
Your teachings are 
in his/her heart.  
(Psalm 40:8) 
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22)  All knowing 
God, as people give 
advice to ____, 
teach him/her to 
listen for the right 
word at the right 
time and feel it’s 
comfort. (Proverbs 
15:23) 

23) I pray for ___ to 
know that by 
helping others with 
troubles, he/she is 
truly obeying the 
law of Christ. 
(Galatians 6:2) 
 

24) Let ___see that 
wisdom begins with 
respect for the Lord, 
and understanding 
begins with 
knowing the Holy 
One. (Proverbs 
9:10) 
 

25) This is my 
prayer for ____: 
that his/her love 
will grow more and 
more; that he/she 
will have knowledge 
and understanding 
with his/her love; 
that he/she will see 
the difference 
between good and 
bad and will choose 
the good; that 
he/she will be pure 
and without wrong 
for the coming of 
Christ. (Philippians 
1: 9-10)  

26) I pray for ___ in 
everything he/she 
does or says let it be 
done to obey Jesus 
our Lord. And in all 
he/she does, give 
thanks to God the 
Father through 
Jesus. (Colossians 
3:17) 

27)  Loving Father in 
Heaven, I pray that 
___ will give thanks 
to You for You are 
good; Your loving-
kindness continues 
forever. (Psalm 
136:1) 
 

28) Lord, as You told 
Your followers, 
teach ____ to be 
just and good, for 
he/she will be 
completely 
satisfied. (Matthew 
5:6) 
 

29) I pray ___ 
understands Your 
purpose for coming. 
You did not come to 
destroy the law of 
Moses or the 
teaching of the 
prophets. You came 
to fulfill them. 
(Matthew 5:17) 

30)   Lord God, lead 
___ to love his/her 
enemies and pray 
for those who 
wrong him/her. 
(Matthew 5:44) 
 

31) God, remind 
___ to speak no evil 
about anyone, to 
live in peace and to 
be gentle and polite 
to all people. (Titus 
3:2) 
 

    
 
 

 

  


